Dr Keir Newsom
Dr Marco Cecchini
Dr David Sherwell
Dr Jenny Ellis
Dr Charlie Woodhams
Dr Amy Garrett
Dr Sarah Donswijk
Dr Faye McWilliam
Dr Dave Murphy



The Glebe Surgery
The Glebe
Storrington
Pulborough
West Sussex
RH20 4FR

Tel No 01903 742942

November 2024

Dear Patients

I wish to inform you that I will be leaving the Glebe Surgery at the end of December.

It has been a bitter-sweet decision but I am leaving to pursue other interests.

I have enjoyed working at the surgery for the past three years and the staff and patients feel more like friends so it is with some sadness that I am leaving.

Dr Dave Murphy, who joined the surgery in September, will be taking over my list of patients and increasing his days worked per week from two to four. I know you will be in good hands.

I would like to thank you, the GP Partners and all the staff I have worked with. I will leave with wonderful memories of working at a great practice.

Best Wishes

Dr Faye McWilliam